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If you would like to support the French Choir of Washington & sponsor our annual Winter Holiday 

concert on December 9th, 2023, you may choose one of the following options: 

o Make a donation of USD 100.00 dollars to help us organize this event: we will thank you for 

your support by mentioning you or your company on our concert program distributed to 

every patron attending this event and offering you two tickets to our concert. 

 

o Make a donation of USD 200.00 dollars to help us organize this event: we will thank you for 

your support by mentioning you or your organization as our sponsor on our concert program 

distributed to every patron attending our event as well as on our website and 

communications (with your logo, description or name) regarding this event and offering you 

four tickets to our concert. 

 

o Make a donation of USD 500.00 dollars to support the French Choir of Washington’s 

mission & publish your support by inviting your friends, colleagues, customers or employees, 

via your website, newsletter or social media account as well as within your own organization 

building (offices or shops) to our concerts: we will thank you for your support by mentioning 

you or your organization as our sponsor, advertising your name, company’s logo, activity or 

contact information on our own website, our communications and our concert program 

distributed to every patron attending our events we organize until June 2024. We will offer 

you up to 10 tickets for your guests to attend our concerts on December 9th, 2023, or May 

17th, 2024. 

 

o Make a food (sweet or savory finger food) or beverage (non-alcoholic) donation that we 

will serve on our buffet for the after-concert reception held for our choristers, all our 

concert attendees, and our sponsors. We will thank you for your support by mentioning you 

or your organization as our sponsor on our reception menu and concert program. You will be 

able to have your advertising material (business cards or flyers) available for distribution 

during the reception. 

 

Please let us know as soon as possible and by Tuesday, December 5th, 2023, if you wish to 

become one of our sponsors for this event. Payment may be done by check to the order of 

French Choir of Washington or via Zelle, Paypal or Venmo at 

thefrenchchoirofwashington@gmail.com. Bank account information for ACH payment other 

than Zelle is available upon request. 
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The French Choir of Washington is a non-profit (tax exempted) organization whose purpose is to 

operate a choir with weekly rehearsals in French, regular concerts, and a musical repertoire 

designed for Francophile chorists living in the Washington DC metropolitan area. The French 

Choir of Washington promotes songs in the French language and music composers from France 

as well as local professional artists (such as but not limited to choristers, opera singers, musical 

instrument players, and musical artistic directors) through concerts in the Washington DC 

metropolitan area. We also support our local community by sharing our concert profits with the 

church hosting our performance. 

When attending or sponsoring our concert, you will be "enchanted" and have a positive impact 

on our local community! 

More information on our concert & ticket pricing sold via Eventbrite are available HERE. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-french-choir-of-washingtons-annual-winter-holiday-concert-tickets-754115819717

